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8 January 2025 

 

Strictly Private & Confidential 

 

Dear Sir/Madam,  

Monecor (London) Limited– In Member’s Voluntary Liquidation (Previously trading as OvalX/ETX 

Capital) (“the Company”) 

Company Registration Number: 00851820 

 

As you may be aware, Stephen Cork and I were appointed as Joint Liquidators of the Company on 6 September 2023. 

A Certificate of Appointment can be found on the www.corkgully.com Client Login portal using the username: 

MonecorLondonLimited and password: ZwmNnZqVJbd. 

 

I refer to our previous letter, dated 22 February 2024, providing a final date of 22 March 2024 to claim your funds. 

Per the letter, the Joint Liquidators have now transferred all unclaimed client monies balances to the Court Funds 

Office where funds are being safeguarded.  

 

Should you wish to claim your balance, details on this process and some further FAQs can be found on the CFO FAQs 

document on the www.ovalx.com website. 

 

In the event that you have any queries, the liquidation team can be contacted via the details noted above or by email 

to monecorcustomers@corkgully.com. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Mark Smith  

Joint Liquidator 

To all Unclaimed Clients 
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